
   

22 August 2017  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parents  

  

Junior 4H Visit to Hatton Locks – Tuesday 26 September 2017  

  

We plan to take Junior 4 pupils to visit Hatton Locks. Whilst there, pupils will have the 

opportunity to board a canal boat and learn about how they were vital for transport and 

employment. This trip is interesting and it links beautifully with the genre of Explanation 

Writing in English.  We are fortunate that the visit is organised by ‘Waterways’ and sessions 

are run by Canal & River Trust Education Volunteers.    

  

Junior 4H will travel to Hatton by school minibus during the morning of Tuesday 26 

September. Pupils will leave school at 9.40 am to begin a session at 10.00 am.  Children 

will return to school by lunchtime.  

  

Please complete and return the attached permission slip by Wednesday 6 September (a 

scanned document is acceptable).  If you have any questions please contact   

Mrs Jackson-Mayne via email: susannejacksonmayne@crackleyhall.co.uk.   

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

  

  

Carrie Holmes  

  

    

  

_________________________________________________________________________  

  

Junior 4H Visit to Hatton Locks – Tuesday 26 September  

  

I would like my child _______________________________________ Form _________   

  

to participate in the visit to Hatton Locks.  

  

  

Signed _________________________________________________ Date __________   
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